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In Latvia, medical costs are very high for many people, especially for patients with serious illnesses, and
the state does not cover them in full. Employers can support their employees financially, but the existing
regulation makes this financially disadvantageous. The bill, which is in its 3rd reading in Parliament
(Saeima), proposes significant changes that could change this system and allow employers to cover
medical costs without an additional tax burden. This article informs you about the expected changes and
the consequences for employers and employees alike.

Izlasiet visu īsziņu ne tikai virsrakstu, kļūstot par abonētāju
Kā abonētājs Jūs varat piekļut ne tikai pilnām īsziņām, bet arī uzdot jautājumus PwC ekspertiem.
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